
  

  

Head of Pre-school and Nursery  

  

The children have settled into the school routine and have a better understanding of the class 

boundaries and routines in both the pre-school and nursery.  

  

Topic will start from the 28th September and we will be learning about Autumn.  We will be looking 

at natural materials and identifying features in the natural world.  Homework will be going home 

regularly each week and will be linked to the class topic.   

  

Finally, I would like to remind you to try and stay 2 meters apart while waiting outside to collect 

your children.  Also, we are a nut free setting, so please check items that you include in your 

children’s lunch box.  

 


